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D R O P   S P O T  

It was lovely to welcome the children back this week. 
Reception have been learning about Ramadan and 
they are looking forward to hearing about the Eid 
celebrations after the weekend. In Maths the children 
have been exploring numbers to 20 and looking at 
how the numbers are made. They have also been 
introduced to our new topic and have started to make 
some red, white and blue bunting to decorate the 
classroom.  
Year 1 have been very excited to be back. They have 
eagerly jumped into maths, practising to count in 2s, 
5s and 10s. In English they have enjoyed the oral 
retelling of Dragon Dinosaur.  
This week Year 2 have been revisiting their learning of 
fractions and finding fractions of amounts. They have 
also been learning about traditional tales and enjoying 
the story of Baba Yaga and the three Black Geese.  
On Friday we had a special visitor! Our local MP Joy 
Morrissey came to visit the Dropmore. Mrs Streete 
gave her a tour of our wonderful school and discussed 
our road safety concerns. Joy Morrissey then met with 
each year group for a Q&A session. The children had 
lots of interesting questions they wanted to find out 
about her job and also asked her about road safety. 
Joy Morrissey then worked with our Speed Watch 
Team recording the speeds of cars alongside our road. 
A big thank you to our Speed Watch Team, in 
particular Ms Roberts who helped with the 
organisation of this event. 
We also held another event this week, a coffee 
morning to discuss the new Co-headship here at 
Dropmore, we hope the parents who attended found 
it useful. On Saturday we hosting the annual football 
festival. We would love to have lots of visitors coming 
along to support the Dropmore Team! The matches 
start at 9:15. We encourage you to park and stride if 
attending. There are a few events next week for 
parents so please check the ‘week ahead’ section. 
Have a lovely weekend and Happy Eid to our 
Dropmore families who are celebrating. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 Saturday 22nd Dropmore Football tournament 
9:15-11 

 Wednesday 2pm and Thursday 9am – SATS 
meeting for parents in Year 2 

 Wednesday 5pm – Phonics meeting for parents 
in Year 1 

 
 
 

 
House Captains Summer 1 

 
Building a Mosque 

 
Interviewing Joy Morrissey 
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Paloma  

For excellent instruction writing 
 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
James  

For excellent independent work 

 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 
 
Reception: Max, for his 
brilliant maths work 
 
Year 1: Sienna, for 
outstanding effort in maths 
 
Year 2: Evelyn, for great story 
retelling 
 

 

 Eesa 18th  

 Nishan  21st  

 Indy  21st 
 

 

LUNCH MENU 
Please click here for the lunch 

menu for the week ahead. 
 

          
HOUSE INFORMATION 

We are proud to announce the House Captains for this 
half term: Paloma (Foxes), Diya (Badgers), Sophia 

(Squirrels) and Aria (Hedgehogs). 

http://www.dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/calendar/1885
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